

Coming Up: PTO Meeting and Fall Carnival!

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Wed, Sep 6, 2023 at 6:38 PM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Coming up in September: PTO Meeting Sept 12 and Fall Carnival Sept 29

Good Evening Thurston Families!

Next week on Tuesday, September 12, we will have our first PTO Meeting in the Thurston Library at 6pm. The PTO meetings are open to the Thurston community. You are welcome to come participate in discussion, ask questions, or listen in! Childcare is provided in a classroom for school-aged children during the PTO meeting, starting at 6pm.

We also are looking forward to the Fall Carnival on September 29 from 5pm-7pm at Thurston! See our Thurston Fall Carnival Event Poster! The Fall Carnival will feature games, food, and activities for the whole family. We can't run this event without YOU, our parent and family volunteers! Please use this sign-up form to sign up for a 30 minute volunteer slot during the Carnival. Your child(ren) can help you when you volunteer or maybe you have an older child or high schooler that would be willing to volunteer!

We are especially looking for anybody with experience or skill face painting! If you know how to paint kid's faces, please sign up for a slot or two or let me know at pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Maureen McCoy

Contact Us



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com

ttps://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:

Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.